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August 2, 2019

Donald J. Vaughn

Abenaki Water Company, Inc.
37 Northwest Drive
Plainville, CT 06062

RE: DW 19-131, Omni Mount Washington Hotel, LLC
Complaint Against Abenaki Water Company, Inc.

Dear Mr. Vaughn:

On July 26, 2019, the Commission forwarded a copy of the attached complaint from the

Omni Mount Washington Hotel, LLC (Complaint), and directed Abenaki Water Company, Inc.
(Abenaki) to respond to the Complaint by August 9, 2019. Please be advised that the
Commission has extended the time for Abenaki to file its written response to the Complaint to
August 16, 2019,

Sincerely,

BN \LWQ&_Q

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director

Encl.
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